The new stove in the Britannia Hut

Jacques Bondallaz, a Hut Chief for the Geneva Section of the SAC, has informed us that the new
stove has now been fitted and is working at the Britannia Hut.

When the Hut opens for the winter season at the end of October visitors will be able to benefit from
the new stove.

Photos of the fitting of
the new stove,
supported by a
donation from
ABMSAC

(Taken from the Hut webpage)
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